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Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

 

NEWS RELEASE: Commission sets written comment deadline regarding status of northern 

Idaho water utilities. 

 

BOISE (July 9, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission has set a written comments 

deadline in proceedings to determine if two water utilities are operating as public utilities and if 

steps should be taken by the companies to comply with Idaho law. 

 

Valiant Idaho, Inc. and TIC Utilities, LLC have been asked to provide information to 

commission staff that would help staff make a recommendation regarding their status, a 

requirement for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity and any other 

recommendations regarding the adequacy of service and rate setting. 

 

Valiant Idaho and TIC Utilities own and operate a water supply and distribution system that 

serves customers in a development and golf club in the Bonner County, Idaho, area. 

 

The commission is accepting written comments on the work being done until July 18, 2024. 

Comments are required to be filed through the commission website or by e-mail unless computer 

access is not available. To comment electronically, please visit puc.idaho.gov and click on the 

“Case Comment Form” link on the upper left side of the page. Please use case number GNR-W-

24-01 when filling out the form. To comment using e-mail, please send comments to the e-mail 

addresses listed below. Please use case number GNR-W-24-01. Commenters are required to 

include their name and address. If computer access is not available, comments can be mailed to 

the commission secretary and Valiant Idaho/TIC Utilities at the addresses listed below. 

Commenters are required to include case number GNR-W-24-01, their name and address. 

 

For the Idaho Public Utilities Commission: 

 

Commission Secretary 

Idaho Public Utilities Commission 

P.O. Box 83720 

Boise, ID 83720-0074 

secretary@puc.idaho.gov 

 

Street address for express mail: 

mailto:adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov
mailto:secretary@puc.idaho.gov


 

11331 W. Chinden Blvd. 

Building 8, Suite 201-A 

Boise, ID 83714 

 

For Valiant Idaho, Inc. and TIC Utilities, LLC: 

 

William Haberman 

151 Clubhouse Way 

Sandpoint, ID 83864 

 

Taylor R. Brooks 

McConnell Wagner Sykes and Stacey 

827 E. Park Blvd., Ste. 201 

Boise, ID 83712 

brooks@mwsslawyers.com 

 

Additional information is available at: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7301. 
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